
 
 
 

CONTRACTORS AND HAULERS 
 

TERMINATION OF REDUCED LOAD RESTRICTION 
 
The Reduced Load Restriction implemented on Municipal rural and residential roads & streets  

will be removed effective Monday, May 29, 2023 at 8:00 a.m. 
 
The Public Works Department would like to thank everyone for their cooperation in protecting 

our road infrastructure during the restriction. 
 


